
 

Willow Creek 3 Project Notice 

Walking Path Replacement 

Please see the below details regarding the replacement of the walking path as shown on the 
map on page 2 of this notice. 
 

Monday, August 12 through Tuesday, August 20th –  
(weather permitting) 

 
Work hours – 7:30 AM – 6:30 PM 

 
 

• Staging – equipment, vehicles and portable toilet will all be staged at the North end of the 
walking path as indicated by the red line.   

• Work will start at the North end of the walking path on Monday, August 12th and progress 
toward the south end through completion. 

• Each work day will consist of removal of old asphalt walking path and installation of concrete.  
Any asphalt that is removed will be replaced with new concrete the same day. 

• Please be advised that the entire path is closed to resident access for the duration of the 
project.  We anticipate that the path will be opened to residents on Wednesday, August 21st. 

• Additional access points will be used at other locations during the project indicated with red 
dots on the map.  These points will only be used as needed for the closest access to sections of 
the walkway.  We anticipate that these access points will only be used for 1-2 days each. 

• Communication – if there are any questions or concerns regarding the project, please contact 
Matt Egan at RowCal.  Please refrain from attempting to speak with the crew as they only follow 
instructions that are communicated from RowCal and through their chain of command. 

 
As with any project of this type, there will be noise from the equipment and from the removal of old 
asphalt.  We thank you in advance for your understanding and cooperation and look forward to this 
much improved amenity for the benefit of all residents. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Matt Egan 
Director of Asset Management 
Matt.Egan@rowcal.com 
720-823-5922 
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